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Hello All,

I felt the need to right to you as I am dismayed on why even after the Mitchell Shire
Council has twice rejected plans for a quarry in Wallan. Now I see how you are attempting
other avenues seek get your quarry approved by attaching it to the Beveridge North West
PSP and think the tactic is disgraceful.

Why I object a quarry, you may wonder?  I reside in the Hidden Valley area of Wallan
which is close enough to this proposed quarry that if it was to be successfully approved,
would have to deal with

Significant noise pollution for the heavy machinery and blasting that would occur
Dust, soil and stone materials in the air impacting general health and any vegetation
in the area
Increased road traffic, which would both increase transit times to the city and cause
greater wear on the roads therefore potentially impacting my vehicles performance
and value.

I understand the need to raw materials as what most quarries are for, but I simply object
to having one in my neighbourhood and feel if the Council and the current owner of the
land doesn't want the quarry, then another site should be determined, probably further
away residential properties.

My name is Ian Kreykes, Owner of , and I object to the
approval of the proposed quarry
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